
 

 
 
 
 
Ref. No. : TUAH/CAMO/2022/001 
Date : 07 OCTOBER 2022 
 
Director, 
Airworthiness Division, 
Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM), 
Aras 2, Blok Podium, No. 27, 
Persiaran Perdana, Presint 4, 
Pusat Pentadbiran Kerajaan Persekutuan 
62618 PUTRAJAYA. 
  
Attn:  To Whom It May Concern 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
LETTER OF INTENT FOR HELICOPTER CAMO SUPPORT 
 
With regards to the above matter, this letter serves to notify you that TUAH USAHA SDN BHD 
is considering engaging Galaxy Aerospace (M) Sdn. Bhd. to provide CAMO support for one 
of our aircraft under the following requirement: 
 

1. Galaxy Aerospace (M) Sdn. Bhd. holds CAAM CAMO Approval for Robinson R44 
II. 

 
This Letter of Intent holds no obligation upon either party until and unless a formal contract of 
agreement has been signed. 
 
Your review and acceptance are very much appreciated. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
……………………………. 
MUHD AFIQUE SYAZANI BIN LOKMAN 
OPERATION MANAGER 
 

Him


